American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

December 22, 2005

RE: FCC ID: F8I-DCXSMR1A_ATCB003034
Attention: Joel T Schneider

Supplemental comments

| have a few comments on this Application. Please note that further comments may arise in response

to answers provided to the questions below.

1. Please note that there appears to be tape on the device in one of the external photos. This
appears to be duct tape, but it is not clear if this is for the purpose of EMC compliance or not.
Please explain.

2. Please note that the emissions designators for this device as listed on the 731 are only D7W.
However, the report also shows CDMA, which is FOW. If the CDMA is also desired to be on the
grant, please revise the 731 form to include this emission designator.

3. Please note that the FCC ID number on the 731 does not match the FCC ID on the label and other
information. Please correct the appropriate documentation so the FCC ID numbers are consistent.

4. Please note that the documentation calls this device an antenna system. The 731 calls this device
an amplifier and a CDX SMR system. This appears to be what the FCC refers to as a fiber optic
distribution system, which is considered a signal booster or repeater. A booster retransmits signals
on the same channel while repeaters retransmit on different channels. From the report this
appears to be a booster. Please verify.

5. The manual says this device also has PCS frequencies. If this device operates in the part 24 PCS
bands please explain and please provide the appropriate data.
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Dennis Ward
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination.
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button. In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also,
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.



